
  
 

 
 

43 Stewart Road 
Collingwood, Ontario 
L9Y 4M7 Canada 
epcor.com 

November 11, 2022   

Sent by EMAIL, RESS e-filing 

Nancy Marconi 

Registrar 

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

 
Dear Nancy Marconi: 

Re:  EPCOR Electricity Distribution Ontario Inc. (“EPCOR”) 
Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) File No. EB-2022-0028 

 Cost of Service Application – Status of Settlement Discussions  
 

 

In accordance with the Board’s Procedural Order No. 4, EPCOR is writing to advise the Board that the 

settlement conference for the above-noted proceeding concluded on the afternoon of November 9, 2022.   

 

School Energy Coalition (SEC), Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC), Environmental 

Defence (ED) and EPCOR are currently working towards finalizing a partial settlement agreement with 

the aim of filing a proposal with the Board on or before December 5, 2022.   

 

 

We note that this correspondence has been reviewed by all parties prior to filing. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Tim Hesselink, CPA, CGA 

Senior Manager, Regulatory Affairs 

EPCOR Electricity Distribution Ontario Inc. 

(705) 445-1800 ext. 2274 

THesselink@epcor.com 

mailto:THesselink@epcor.com



